
SPCS Families,

Thank you for a great week!  Next week kicks off the second quarter and I am confident that the
students will continue to do their best.  Again this week, the SPOTLIGHT highlights their
accomplishments and I am proud of the way each student does their part to make SPCS a great
place to be!  

Walking around campus I am reminded how fortunate we are to be back together!  I am inspired by
what I see happening in classrooms and what I hear they are enjoying from students.  There is no
limit to what can be accomplished at SPCS. 

“But as for you, be strong and do not give up, for your work will be rewarded.”  2 Chronicles 15:7

Have a great weekend,
Bobby Hunter

THE SPOTLIGHT
Official newsletter of St. Petersburg Christian School
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Congratulations Honor Society Officers

Zachary T. Peyton K.

The first 3rd graders to 100%
fluency in 0-10 

multiplication facts!

The Kindergarten classes will hold their own election on November 3rd and
campaigns have begun!  They will be voting for their favorite COOKIE!  Their
teachers are very impressed with their campaign posters and reasons for
"supporting" their choice!

Kindergarten Cookie Campaigns

Our NJHS Officers for 2020-2021 are:

President: Joan G.

Vice President: Amelia R.

Secretaries: Kate K. and Kennedy W.

Treasurers: Mateo M. and Adriana C.

6th Grade Science Projects
Sixth graders demonstrated their Quarter 1 projects in
Science class this week. As part of their earth science
unit, students were able to create 3D models to show
theories they are studying in class. The volcano
demonstration was exciting today!



Click Here For Details

LIBRARY

Miss Dorsett's and Mrs. Patterson's
Kindergarten classes competed in a
Phonics Chart challenge this week. 
 Each class is working hard to learn

their charts and it showed in the tight
competition!

Great work boys and girls!

The 3rd grade enrichment math students
completed a STEM project in math this week.
They had to design a wagon with limited
supplies to help the farmer carry his pumpkins
to market. 

Phonics Chart
Challenge

St. Petersburg Christian School Annual

Wednesday, October 28th

3rd Grade S.T.E.M

The library will open for 2nd quarter and we
welcome Diane Grey to the team!  She has been a
substitute teacher here for the last 4 years and we

are happy to have her on campus full-time!

https://www.stpetechristian.com/extra


Varsity Cheerleading
Monday 10.26.20 3:30-5:00
Tuesday 10.27.20 3:30-5:00
Wednesday 10.28.20 3:30-5:00y

Boy's Basketball
JV - Monday 11.2.20 3:30-5:00
V - Tuesday 11.3.20 3:30-5:00
  Tuesday 11.3.20

Tuesday 
10.27.20

Picture Day

Friday
10.30.20

No School

Girl's Basketball
Monday 11.2.20 5:00-6:30

Sports Tryouts

Characters on Campus
Our first graders had their annual book parade

this week.  Each student chose a favorite book and
dressed like a character in the book.  They shared
about their book with their classmates and then
put on a parade for their Kindergarten friends.  

Mrs. Knox's class celebrated their mastery of
Phonics Chart 7 with a "tw"in day.  


